
What is the clothing allowance?

The Department of Transitional Assistance (DTA)
pays the clothing allowance for children who are
eligible in the month of September. The payment
is $500 for each child in the family getting
TAFDC (welfare) cash assistance. 

Can my family get the clothing allowance?

If you already get TAFDC, you do not need to do
anything to get the clothing allowance. DTA will deposit
$500 on or close to August 30 for each child already
getting TAFDC. 

You may qualify for the clothing allowance even if
your income was too high to get TAFDC before.
TAFDC income limits go up for the month of September. 

How do I apply? Where can I get more info?

For more information about the
clothing allowance, go to
masslegalhelp.org/
clothingallowance 

If you are not already getting
TAFDC, you can apply for the
clothing allowance by calling
your local DTA office or going
to DTAConnect.com

http://masslegalhelp.org/clothingallowance
http://masslegalhelp.org/clothingallowance
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/list-of-cities-and-towns-served-by-department-of-transitional-assistance-offices
http://dtaconnect.com/

